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CONGRATULATIONS!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 

 

 

Congratulations Dr Satheesh Kumar Nanjappan, Assistant Professor, Department of 
Pharmaceutical Analysis, who has been selected for the prestigious UK-India Newton 
Bhabha Fund Researcher Links Workshop. 

 

NIPER Hyderabad wish him success in his future endeavours. 


